MINUTES OF THE THOMAS COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION IN SPECIAL SESSION,
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2015

I. CALL TO ORDER

Chairman Evans called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. with the following members present: David
Dawson, Charles Evans, Derwood Hickey, Nancy Hiers, Mark NeSmith, and Kay Streets. The purpose
of the meeting was to receive the exit report form the External Review Team from AdvancED.

Chairman Evans thanked Dr. James Brown and his team, Paula (Angel) Cash, Glenda Jernigan, CJ
Wilder, Saralyn Stapleton, and Melanie Sanders, from AdvanceEd for their work on the accreditation
review in Thomas County.

Dr. Brown and his team recommended renewal of accreditation for the school system for a five-year
period. The district received a very positive report which contained several commendations, and Hand-
in-Hand’s Pre-K program received a special commendation for its outstanding work. There were only a
few recommendations for the system.

II. ADJOURNMENT

Mr. NeSmith moved, with a second by Mr. Hickey, to adjourn. The board voted unanimous approval of
the motion.
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